
Do you wish to speak in support 

of your submission?:  
No 

Do you support the disposal of 
Grove Street Park? :  

Yes, I support the disposal of Grove Street Park 

Let us know why:  

My children aged 12 and 14 and have grown up in Tinwald. We 
have been to the Grove Street playground only twice it has no 
appeal to children or adults. It’s a very dark and cold 

playground with extremely minimal outdated equipment. We 

have enjoyed the new updated playground situated in George 
Glassey Park. We all agree an exciting new playground closer to 
home would be of great benefit to the Tinwald families. The 
Tunnel also seems quite unsafe I wouldn’t let any child enter it 

for fear of collapse.  

Do you have any further 

comments?:  

A new bigger, brighter, safer playground closer to Tinwald 

School and Aubrey Mason Kindergarten would be a great asset 
for the community.  

I understand that all 

submissions are public 
documents and will be made 

available on Council’s website 
with the names of submitters 
included:  

Yes 

Personal Details 

Full Name:  S Howden 

 


